
The Metropolitan Water District of Southern California prepares for 
the future through an Integrated Resources Plan (IRP) developed 
in coordination with its member agencies and retail water 
providers across the region. The first IRP was adopted in 1996 and 
has been updated several times over the past 25 years. In 2020, 
Metropolitan is creating a new IRP that will incorporate different 
scenarios to most effectively plan for and address potential water 
supply reliability challenges through 2045.

You’re invited to learn about the process and help identify 
“drivers of change” that will affect the future, the first step in 
scenario planning. 

Click to register for one workshop below 
(both dates will feature same content)

Help Us Plan for Southern
California's Water Future 

Online Workshop

MWDIRP@mwdh2o.com
mwdwatertomorrow.com/IRP/index.html
 

Questions:
More Info:

 

MAY 22 10-11:30 a.m.MAY 20 10-11:30 a.m.

http://www.mwdwatertomorrow.com/IRP/index.html
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_LheOQ1x2R828-TsQYYx3Tw
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_e1s82U3DSgSjDZf_qfDoHg

